
We are pleased that the
City of Oregon has

signed an agreement with

Follow us on Facebook!

Each home will be receiving one 95 gallon cart for weekly 
trash  service and one 95 gallon cart for Bi-weekly recycle 
service. Your  service day will be Monday (North of 64), 
Tuesday (South of 64) starting December 2nd.  Limit will be the  
contents of the cart for Trash service.  Recycle service is 
unlimited. Please break down boxes and set next to cart. Each 
home is allowed Two bulk item per week. If extra carts are 
needed you can rent them for $36 annually with a one-time 
delivery fee of $30. Please call Northern Illinois Disposal at 
800.930.7321 to set up an account for extra cart delivery. 
Carts must stay with the property. If you move, the carts stay. 
The containers are the property of NIDS. There will be 
charges if the carts are missing. Please do not mark the 
containers with any permanent substances (Markers, Paint, 
ETC.) 

• All carts need to be within 3 feet from the edge of road 
way with the front of the can facing the street.

• All carts need to have 3 feet of spacing from each
other and  away from all objects ( cars, mail boxes,
light poles, ETC.)

• Yard waste can be placed in paper yard bags or cans
32 gallons or less and need to have an “X” painted on 
the can. The “X” needs to be visible from the street.
Cans cannot weigh over 50 lbs. Yard waste service is 
bi-weekly and will be serviced the opposite week as 
recycle service. Yard waste will be serviced beginning

for waste removal for
the next 5 years.

If there are any issues please contact 
Northern Illinois Disposal
at 800.930.7321 or 

northernillinoisdisposal.com. 
Please do not call the City of Oregon. 

Our Customer service reps
will be eager to assist you from
8am to 4pm Monday - Friday!
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